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We are happy to inform you about the renewal of our agreement with ‘Teatro dell’Opera di Roma’ for the 
season 2021-2022. 
 
The promotion includes: 
 

• 20% reduction on tickets for dates out of subscription  and 10% reduction for tickets on the days of 
the performances covered under subscription; 

• 10% reduction on tickets for the Summer Season at Terme di Caracalla (excluding the “Extra” 
program); 

• 10% reduction on the purchase of gadgets at the shop of the Opera house. 
 
 
We will regulary send newsletters on the updated schedule and the events organized by the Opera,  
and also the other initiatives and special promotions reserved for our members. 
 
Kindly note that the promotion is extended to FAO Staff Coop Members and their family. 
The promotion does not cover the Première and the seats in Balconata and Galleria of the indoor 
performances at the Opera House. 
 

1. It is required to book tickets at fao-staff-coop@fao.org or at phone 06-57053142,  
indicating the show, the chosen date, the sector, the number of seats to reserve and a mobile phone 
number (you can see the availability of seats on https://www.operaroma.it/ ) 

2. After verifying the validity of the applicant’s membership, we will forward the request to the 
Promotion Office staff, who will send a reply with a summary of the booking, including the data to 
make a bank transfer. 

3. After 5 days (necessary for the credit), the ticket office will send the tickets in digital format to the 
Coop member. 

 
Kindly be informed that in line with the D.L. of 23 July 2021, all the spectators from 12 years old will 
have to show their Green Pass to access the show (except for the ones with a valid medical certification). 
 
We also inform you that it is mandatory to carry your FAO Staff Coop membership card the night of the 
shows, in view of any further inspections from SIAE (to receive your card, please email us at fao-staff-
coop@fao.org sending us your picture). 
 
On request by email to promozione.pubblico@operaroma.it, our members can be included in the Opera 
mailing list to receive all the info on new initiatives and promotions directly. 
 
 

 
*Kindly note that FAO Staff Coop is in no way responsible for services provided by third parties, who respond directly to clients 


